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commentletters

From: Camacho, Kristin <kristin.a.colwell@hpe.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 2:13 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (conversation extended emergency regulation)

Hello, 
 
I am a customer of the San Juan Water District in Granite Bay, CA. 
 
I am writing because San Juan Water District is opposed to having the 33 percent conservation 
requirement considered in early February. We feel it is far too high due to winter weather storms we have 
experienced, snow in the Sierras and recurrent rain. San Juan Water District believes conservation 
requirements should be reevaluated in April when the water supply conditions are better known. 
 
Thanks for taking this into consideration. 
 
Best, 
 
 
 
Kristin Camacho 
Sales Development Manager 
 
(650) 258-2277  Office 
 
Roseville, CA 
hpe.com 
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(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


